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NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (“Agency”) will 

hold its November 2022 workshop at: 

5:00 PM – 6:30 PM on Tuesday November 15th, 2022 

Barra of Mendocino Winery & Event Center 

7051 N State St, Redwood Valley, CA 95470 

Topic: County Well Permitting Workshop - Part 1 

All email comments must be received by 8:00 A.M. the morning of the meeting in order to be published 

online prior to the meeting. 
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Agenda 

 

1. Welcome and Context Setting 

a. Devon Boer (Mendocino County Farm Bureau) and Erik Cadaret (Ukiah Valley Basin GSA) 

2. County Environmental Health: Historical Well Permitting and County Requirements under 

Executive Order N-7-22 

a. Marlayna Duley (Mendocino County Environmental Health) 

3. GSA Requirements under Executive Order N-7-22 

a. Erik Cadaret (Ukiah Valley Basin GSA) 

4. How the County and GSA are working together 

a. Marlayna Duley (Mendocino County Environmental Health) and Erik Cadaret (Ukiah 

Valley Basin GSA) 

5. Open Discussion and Invitation to Refine the Application and Process with Public 

a. Emily Finnegan and Marisa Perez-Reyes (Stantec) 

6. Closing Comments 

a. Devon Boer (Mendocino County Farm Bureau) and Marisa Perez-Reyes (Stantec) 

7. Adjournment 

The Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency complies with ADA requirements and upon 

request, will attempt to reasonably accommodate individuals with disabilities by making meeting 

material available in appropriate alternative formats (pursuant to Government Code Section 54953.2). 

Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation to participate in the meeting should contact the 

Mendocino County Executive Office by calling (707) 463-4441 at least five days prior to the meeting.  

Please reference the Mendocino County website to obtain additional information for the Ukiah Valley 

Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency: http://www.mendocinocounty.org/uvbgsa. 


